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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

27th January 2023  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Royal Albert Hall Redbridge Choral Festival – 13th March 2023 

As you are aware your child has been selected to represent Mayespark Primary 
School at the Royal Albert Hall Choral Festival on Monday 13th March 2023; this 
is an outstanding opportunity for your child and an experience they will never 
forget.  

We will eat lunch before we leave school for the Royal Albert Hall. The children 
will be practising at the Royal Albert Hall for the main performance during the 
afternoon and will then break for an evening meal at approximately 5pm. Your 
child will need to bring a packed lunch, as well as a meal to eat at 5pm. If your 
child has a free school meal in school, a packed lunch will be provided. You will 
need to provide a meal for them to eat at 5pm. 

The main performance starts at 7.00pm and parents are welcome to attend. 
Tickets are now available via the Royal Albert Hall booking office, and can also 
be purchased via The Kenneth Moore Theatre.  The Kenneth Moore theatre will 
be given a seating plan of where our choir will be situated which in turn may 
allow you to see your child’s performance clearer. The school is unable to 
provide transport for parents so you will need to arrange your own transport 
to and from the venue.  
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The children will be travelling by coach to the Royal Albert Hall. The total cost 
of the visit for your child is £5.60 and ask that you to contribute this amount. 
Please make your payment through ParentPay by Monday 27th February. The 
school cannot accept cash or cheques. 

The coach will depart from the school at 11.45am. The performance is due to 
end at approximately 9.00pm and we will return at approximately 10.15pm. 
Please be prompt in collecting your child at this time.  If you would like to pick 
up your child from the Royal Albert Hall then please complete the form 
attached. Children will not be allowed to go without myself or another member 
of staff seeing who the child is going home with.  

As this event involves a late evening return to school, we will permit children 
who have performed in the concert to arrive in school the following day at 
10.00am, if you feel this would be helpful.  Your child will not receive a late 
mark. 

Thank you for your support with this fantastic opportunity for your child. It is 
an incredibly memorable event, one I am sure your child will never forget.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bhogal 

Music Lead 

 

 

 

Please return to Mrs Bhogal by 27th February 2023 

I give permission for __________________________ in class _____________ 
to attend the Royal Albert Hall performance. 

I will collect my child at 10.15pm from the front of the school. 

I will collect my child from the Royal Albert Hall. 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch and a second meal that they 
can eat at 5pm before the main production. 

Parent/carer name/signature ___________________________             

Emergency contact number(s)___________________________ 


